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Andrew Dismore AM   

Re: Central London bus services 

I am writing further to the Labour Group submission on the proposed changes to Central London 
bus services. Whilst I have concerns about the plans in general, I would like to formally object to 
two specific route proposals, on the grounds below:  
 
134 bus route – I do not support the route reduction to the 134 bus, from Tottenham Court Road 
to Euston. A shorter route here is detrimental to residents further away, especially in Finchley, in 
connecting them with more central London routes around Oxford Street and Tottenham Court 
Road. 
 
271 bus route - There are no other night services on Highgate Hill, and therefore no night 
services coming into/returning from central London either for residents in this area if this service 
is cut. 
 
I hope you will therefore reconsider your plans. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Andrew Dismore AM 
Labour London Assembly Member for Barnet and Camden 
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